
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

May 10, 1938

Dear Professor Leacock,

I have received the enclosed letter.

I expect you got behindhand in your correspondence 

during the past few weeks.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Stephen Leacock, 
Old Brewery Bay,
Orillia, Ontario.


